EWHARE WANANGA O TE POKO O TE IKA A MAUI

S VICTORIA

25 August 2016

J James
By email: fyi-request-4360-da1d6210@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr James
Official Information Act Request

I refer to your request for information of 3 August 2016 where you requested a copy of the Vice
Chancellor's calendar for the next three months, ending November 30th.

The information you have requested is confidential in nature, subject to change and it contains a
great deal of personal information.

Therefore your request for this information is declined and refused under sections 9(2)(a),
9(2)(b)(ii) and 18(e) of the Official Information Act 1982.

Under section 28(3) of the Act you have the right, by way of complaint to an Ombudsman, to seek
investigation and review of Victoria’s refusal to release the information that you have requested.

Yours sincerely
Acle CaeSl

Annemarie de Castro
Director, Human Resources



